
                                                                                                               

 

January 20, 2023 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

UPDATE - ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 

JAN 21, 2023 

 

Chief, Council and Administration wish to inform members that no general distribution of 

cheques will take place during the Annual General Meeting (AGM) tomorrow.   

It has come to our attention that there is information circulating on social media that 

members will be receiving cheques tomorrow in the amount of $1500.  This is not true. 

Out-of-town members travelling to attend the AGM will be reimbursed for travel expenses 

as we did for the Annual General Assembly (AGA) last August. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chief and Council and Administration 


